
Letter from Mrs Edna Murray - 9th July 1992 
malcolmravenhill.co.uk 

 

malcolmravenhill.co.uk  Page 1 / 1 

9.7.92  
 
Dear Mr Ravenhill,  
 
I was so interested to see your advert in the RAFA Journal "Air Mail" regarding your cousin, a Battle 
of Britain Pilot, who was killed in 1940.  
 
There is a Battle of Britain commemorative album awaiting the next of kin of Malcolm.  
 
To enlarge on this further I have enclosed a cutting from Air Mail (1985) which explains the project 
that I am involved in.  
 
John Holloway died in 1986. My husband and I took it over and compiled and presented to Pilots or 
next of kin. Unfortunately he died last August and I am continuing with it. The Albums are in 
appreciation of the part your cousin played in the Battle of Britain and are free of charge.  
 
Now on the 16th August there is a Kenley Reunion of ex RAF personnel who served at Kenley and I 
shall have a presentation to Pilots or next of kin I am able to trace.  
 
If you would like to come for the day and receive it, I shall be delighted to meet you. If this is not 
possible I can either post it or possibly deliver it - I visit my son in Buckingham.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Edna Murray 
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